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I am a resident of the Blue Mountains and like so many in my community I commute full time to 
Sydney for work. I try to rely on using the train services as much as possible for the convenience, 
the cost and the environmental impact. Due to the nature of my job often return home in a work 
vehicle after meetings, and then return the vehicle the following morning. As I work for a not for 
profit community wonder if this new cost would be passed on to me or burden my organisation? I 
thought we paid for the M4 already- what is the toll supposed to provide for? 


